New Playground Location

ANNOUNCING A NEW LOCATION
FOR THE HILLSIDE LIVING
SUBDIVISON PLAYGROUND!

The playground in your neighbourhood will
be reconstructed on city land close to its
original location. The park was dismantled
this spring as it was originally built on a lot
owned by a private developer who has since
sold the land. Together, city officials and the
developer identified three potential locations

for the new playground.

It was determined that the city-owned land
next to 12 Stonegate Crest is the best
location for children and families in your
neighbourhood to play and gather safely. You
can expect to see some ongoing construction
in your area until the playground has been
completed.

We appreciate your patience during this
transition.
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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  Mount Pearl

THE NEW LOCATION!
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CONTACT

The City of Mount Pearl appreciates the
cooperation and understanding of its residents
and the general public during this project.
Please forward any inquiries to:

(709) 748-1000
engineeringservices@mountpearl.ca

(709) 748-1006 * engineeringservices@mountpearl.ca

@mountpearl u @Mount_Pearl




